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Notice Concerning Revisions to Forecast Data 
ROHM has revised the forecast data announced on May 11, 2009, as indicated below to better reflect recent trends in its 
business results. 
 
Revisions to forecast data for consolidated business results for the second quarter of the fiscal year ending March 
31, 2010  
(April 1, 2009, to March 31, 2010) 

 Net sales Operating 
income Ordinary income Net income Earnings per 

share 
 Millions of yen Millions of yen Millions of yen Millions of yen Yen
Previously announced forecast (A) 350,000 22,000 22,500 10,000 91.27

Revised forecast (B) 334,000 16,000 14,000 6,000 54.76

Change (B – A) -16,000 -6,000 -8,500 -4,000  

Percent change (%) -4.6 -27.3         -37.8 -40.0  

Reference: Results for the 
previous fiscal year  
(ended March 31, 2009) 

317,140 10,540 18,544 9,837 89.76

 
Reason for revisions 
Although the business environment in the first six months of the year ending March 31, 2010 was more robust than forecasted at the beginning of 
fiscal 2010, deteriorating global employment situation is still in a declining trend, thus we must say that the recovery of the overall economy will 
still require time. In the electronics industries, some of home appliances markets including flat-screen TVs marked robust sales supported by 
economic-stimulus measures implemented by individual governments, however it was not connected to a recovery in consumption, which has 
continued since last autumn, and the prospect of increased sales in the second half of this fiscal year is extremely low. The ROHM Group has 
been applying its utmost efforts to develop new customers and strengthen new product lines. A certain level of progress has been seen in the 
increasing adoption of ICs by overseas mobile phone manufacturers. However, the impact of stagnation and shrinkage of existing markets is still 
strong, therefore we expect sales to dip from the business results forecast in the beginning of this fiscal year. In addition, ROHM has decided to 
purchase Kionix, Inc. in the USA, which is the third largest supplier of MEMS acceleration sensors, for the amount of 21,000 million yen. 
Accordingly, the burden of goodwill amortization will be expected in the second half of the year ending March 31, 2010. 

In consideration of the above-mentioned circumstances, the business results forecast of the year ending March 31, 2010 was revised as above. 
 
<Notabilia on forecast data> 
Since the statement regarding the business results forecast accounted for in this press release is based on current information acquired by 
ROHM as well as specific legitimate prerequisites, actual business results may be considerably different due to various factors. 
 
Note: This report is a translation of the press release of the Company prepared in accordance with the provisions set forth in the Securities and 
Exchange Law and its related accounting regulations. The original version of this press release is written in Japanese. In the event of any 
discrepancies in words, accounts, figures or the like between this press release and the original, the original Japanese version shall govern. 


